
HILBERT

PARENT 
NETWORK

Parents 
In Support of
Children and 
Other Parents Within
The Hilbert School District

Your Kid.
My Kid.

OUR KIDS!

Who Do we need?  WE NEED YOU!
If you have a student in Hilbert Middle or High School then  
you are already a member of the Parent Network.  Please 
consider becoming an active member of our group by...

• Attend our monthly meetings.

• Volunteer at any of our events.

• Offer your talents, ideas and input.

• Become a runner - we often need volunteers to shop and/ 
  or pick up orders and items throughout the year, especially
  for our Greeter Program.

• Let us know of any Senior Citizens that may enjoy being
  one of our Grandparent Greeters or volunteer to take care
  of scheduling our Greeters each month.

• Assist with the Post Prom Party by soliciting donations for
  and/or stuffing donation envelopes; request prizes and 
  donations; shop for prizes, coordinate games; chaperone; donate  
  food or refreshments.    

FIND AND LIKE 
THE HILBERT 

PARENT NETWORK 
ON FACEBOOK

Contact us at hilbertparentnetwork@gmail.com

MEETINGS ARE HELD IN THE 
HIGH SCHOOL MEDIA CENTER



Who We Are...
The Hilbert Parent Network is made up of parents, 
staff and community members interested in becoming 
a positive influence in the lives of our kids in Hilbert 
Middle School and High School.  It is our intent to 
provide information to all families that want or need the 
information to include even those who are unable to attend 
our meetings.

Our philosophy is that the best way to become involved 
in our children’s lives is to network with other parents 
in order to gain information, demonstrate volunteerism 
and to open lines of communication between parents 
and our children.  Our ultimate goal is to unite parents 
as they guide their children through the journey in their 
most formative years and to help them learn how to make 
responsible and informed decisions.

What We Do...
Hilbert Parent Network prides itself on initiating and being 
involved in many activities and fundraisers, as well as 
financially supporting many requests of our student groups 
and faculty. 

Some examples of  Parent Network initiatives, activities and 
fund raisers include:   

Recognition Programs - Parent network takes great 
pride in supporting and recognizing all of our students who 
participate in our school’s extracurricular activities.  We host 
rehearsal dinners for the cast of our musical productions; 
provide donations of food, refreshments or treats to our state 
bound students and athletes.  In addition, we recognize our 
great teaching staff during Teacher Appreciation Week.

Fund Raising - Efforts include providing delicious desserts 
and selling flowers during intermission of the High School 
musical.  Concessions for Solo and Ensemble and selling 
decals and other school spirit items.

Grandparent Greeter Program - This positive monthly 
program, coordinated and sponsored by the Parent Network, 
blends Senior Citizens of our community and our young 
students.  Grandparents greet students with a treat as they 
arrive at school in the morning.

Post Prom Party - This is one of our High School student’s 
most anticipated events.  A lock-in style party offers a safe, 
healthy environment for students to “party after the prom.”  
Parent Network members help the School District by raising 
funds for, planning for and chaperoning the party.


